Dear Parents/Guardians,
[bookmark: _GoBack]                                                    Further to the announcement regarding key workers from the Education Minister, we would like to offer the following statement. The Fermanagh Primary Principal’s group are keen to show our unreserved support for the ongoing challenges our healthcare service is currently facing. We can and will provide support for those in our communities who will need it over the coming weeks. However, given the lack of clarity and without a detailed operational plan we feel we cannot open to provide safe childcare for key workers children until we have adequate time to risk assess and ensure that our schools comply with PHA guidance relating to social distancing, PPE and staff numbers.  The safest place for your children at this time is at home. We eagerly await further instruction and guidance from our Minister at this time, whereupon we will contact you with updated and current information. 


